
From: Costagliola, Sarah <scostagliola@blcompanies.com>  
Sent: Monday, March 21, 2022 2:03 PM 
To: Zoning <zoning@andoverct.org>; Fire Marshal <firemarshal@andoverct.org> 
Cc: jjlarson278@gmail.com; 10ptrbuckmaster@gmail.com; Bruton, Matthew 
<mbruton@Blcompanies.com> 
Subject: RE: Commercial Development Fire Safety Review 
 
Good afternoon,  
 
To answer some of your questions below: 
 

• We are not proposing a fire alarm system. It is not required by CT code as our occupancy is too 
low.  

• We can install a Knox box in a location desired by the Fire Department.  
 
Please let me know if you have any other questions. 
 
Thank you,  
 
Sarah Costagliola (LeClerc), P.E. 
Project Engineer II 
BL Companies | Employee owned. Client driven. 
 

 

100 Constitution Plaza, 10th Floor, Hartford, CT  06103 
tel: 860.249.2200 | direct: 860.760.1916 
fax: 860.249.2400 
www.blcompanies.com 
 
Please make note of my name change and new email address. My name has been changed from Sarah 
LeClerc to Sarah Costagliola and my new email is scostagliola@blcompanies.com  
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